From: Tanya Pergola <tanya@terrawatu.org>

Subject: TERRAWATU NEWS
Date: 20 March 2011 1:41:02 PM EDT

To: info@terrawatu.org



News from Terrawatu, Tanzania

Northern Spring/Southern Autumn 2011

Dear Friends of Terrawatu,

2011 has started off with a roar. A profoundly wise roar, as the sound of a lion roaring on the Serengeti plains.

Terrawatu will celebrate its **10th Birthday this year** in October, and it is with tremendous joy and satisfaction that we shall share with you throughout the year the fruits of what ten years of experience has created.

Terrawatu's partnership with the Maasailand Health Project of Seattle, Washington has succeeded in the rapid delivery of **much-needed medical aid to the remote villages in Oldupai, Tanzania**. The number of deaths from malaria are dropping and overall health is improving.

People-to-People Safaris, Terrawatu's partner, has been blessed with a busy season. Travelers from Italy, Dar es Salaam, and the UK have journeyed with some of the best guides in Tanzania for an experience of a lifetime.

In January, Terrawatu's Co-Directors were called in as consultants in several projects to help plan successful conservation and development programmes and train young people in the art of **bridging indigenous and modern technologies** so they can grow in both their professional and family lives. Co-Director **Dr. Tanya Pergola**, is completing a networking and fundraising tour in the United States. On February 27th, she participated in a TEDx Organizers Workshop in Palm Springs, California. Terrawatu has been awarded the license for **TEDxMaasailand** by the New York office of TED. The event is being planned for October to commemorate Terrawatu's 10th Birthday with a fabulous day full of TED talks, inspirational speakers, Maasai ceremony and fun. The theme of TEDxMaasailand is "Bridging Indigenous and Modern Worlds".

We need your continuing support for us to continue with these impactful activities in Tanzania. To make a tax-deductible donation to Terrawatu click on: http://www.terrawatu.org and then on "Contribute".

Corporate matching gifts can double your donations to Terrawatu. Go to your employer's charitable giving database and find Terrawatu's Tax ID number: 26-0212786.

We look forward to bringing you continuing good news throughout the year.

.

Many biessings, Tanya and the Terrawatu Team www.terrawatu.org

Join us at facebook.com/terrawatu

"Don't ask what the world needs. Ask what makes you come alive and go do it. Because what the world needs is people who have come alive." ${\sim} Howard$ Thurman



Co-Director Ole Sululu teaching about Medicinal Plants

